
From: Diane Yates
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] No on increased car tab tax
Date: Monday, November 27, 2017 12:54:36 PM

We’re writing to let you know we are against the $20 tax increase on cars that you will be considering tonight. This
 additional tax is a burden on working families and retired residents on a fixed income.

If new revenue is needed, how about requiring multi family developments in commercial zones such as North City
 to include businesses on the ground level?

Dick and Diane Yates
16504 22nd Ave NE
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